
 

 

7th November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Diversity Focus Group 

In partnership with our Parent Council, I am keen to establish a small consultation group of 

parents/carers who will work with school staff to focus on addressing important issues around 

equalities. 

This group, when established, will act as a sub-committee of the current Parent Council and we hope 

that through this special interest group, we can accurately capture and represent the views of all 

groups within our school community.  

I am keen to seek representatives who will support the school and Parent Council to address and 

raise awareness of issues and considerations around race, religion or belief, disability, gender, sexual 

orientation and age. I hope that this group will also help to shape the school’s direction in terms of 

the Cost of the School Day agenda. This may be through awareness raising events, celebrations or 

communications to share across the school community. 

In order to be fully inclusive, it is essential that the voices of all of our children and families are 

represented and that our learning and teaching is sensitive to the diversity within the school. 

If you would be willing to share your views and give some time to attend a few meetings, your 

support would be greatly appreciated. 

Please complete and return the slip below to the school office by Monday 18th November. 

Kind regards 

 

Sheena McGuigan 

Head Teacher 

 

Crookfur Primary School & Nursery Class 

Diversity Focus Group 

 

I would like to be involved in the Diversity Focus Group. 

I can be available to meet as follows (please tick all that apply) 

During the school day   After school    Evenings 

 

Parent/Carer Name _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name & Class _____________________________ Signed _______________________ 

 


